
The school have purchased 50 New Ipads & covers for use to enhance learning opportunities 

for the children. We would like to thank you so much for your generous donations and support 

for our school and the Fundraising Group! We would also like to take this opportunity to thank 

our Fundraising Group for all their hard work!  
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Here are some of the stars of our P.1õs Wriggly Nativity. The shows were amazing, all the 
children practised so hard and put on three super shows for their parents and 
grandparents. Well Done!! 



 

On 19 th  December our P.4 to P.7 children  took part in the Parish Carol Service held in St. Comgallõs Church. The 

evening was led by the children . The Carol Service was a beautiful representation of the Christmas Story.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


